Republic of Ee Philippines

Bepartment of Education
REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

August 8, 2022

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No. 884 U 2022

REQUEST FROM AIA PHILIPPINES LIFE AND GENERAL INSURANCE COMPANY
FOR ASSISTANCE TO INFORM THE PHILAMLIFE MEMBERS
TO PAY THEIR MONTHLY PREMIUMS

To:  Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

: % Attached is Memorandum OUF-2022-0372 dated July 25, 2022 with the subject:
Request from AIA Philippines Life and General Insurance Company for Assistance to
Inform the Philamlife Members to Pay Their Monthly Premiums.

2. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum is desired.

WVW |
EVELYN R. FETALVERO, CESO IV
egional Director @

Enclosure; As stated DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
RECORDS SECTION. REGIONAL OFFICE NO. VIl
Reference: As stated
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index
under the following subjects:
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OUF-2022-0372
TO :  ALL DEPED REGIONAL DIRECTORS .
DIRECTOR ABRAM Y.C. ABANIL, Information, and Commpnications
Technology Service
,\ el hiv]
ATTENTION:  Chiefs, Finance, and Administrative Divisions 8 g j fﬁ'ﬂ o
Heads of Regional Payroll Services Unit (RPSU) B
School Heads of Implementing Unit-Secondary School (IU-SS)
FROM :  ANN . SEVILLA
Undgrsecretary
SUBJECT : REQUEST FROM AIA PHILIPPINES LIFE AND GENERAL INSURANCE
COMPANY FOR ASSISTANCE TO INFORM THE PHILAMLIFE
MEMBERS TO PAY THEIR MONTHLY PREMIUMS
DATE : July 25,2022

This pertains to the directives from this office in Memorandum OUF-2022-0338 dated July 11, 2022,
to stop the payroll deductions under APDS Code 005 (A and B) for PhilamLife, effective August
2022.

In view of the above, Mr. Rommel Rabano, Head of Policy Owner’s Administration, AIA
Philippines Life and General Insurance Company (AIA Phils.), in his letter dated July 11, 2022,
is requesting assistance to inform PhilamLife’s members from DepEd to pay their insurance
premiums at the options the company has identified, to avoid lapses of payment. Thus, you are
hereby instructed to disseminate the copy of the said letter to all concerned members of
PhilamlLife, for their appropriate action.

For compliance. Thank you.

camd/fca

2/F Rizal Building, DepEd Complex, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City
Telephone No.: (02) 8633-9342; Fax No.: (02) 8638-3703; Email Address: usec.financebpm@deped.gov.ph



